
Hi, I'm a landlord in Marion County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  I believe it is flawed 

legislation that will further hurt tenants. Thank you for your consideration and feel free to contact 

me regarding this issue if you wish. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ben Piper 

503-710-1778  

benpiper953@gmail.com 
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